
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: "Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015"
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 8:04:49 PM

Dear Sirs/Mesdames,
we urgently request you to keep the requirement for any person casting a vote in an election to
provide ID. It will be quite easy for fraudulent votes to be cast without it. Please do not change the
present legislation.
Glen and Joy Vonhoff

Murgon 4605.
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